
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Novelty Pops 

Only lollipops sold with the spinning top are included in 
this recall. 

Dates sold: 21 March 2023 – 10 May 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
mandatory standards for products containing button batteries. 

The battery compartment is not adequately secured so button batteries 
may become accessible. The product does not have the required warning 
symbols and information. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death 
to young children if they gain access to the button batteries and swallow 
or insert them. 
 
Consumers may be unaware that the product contains a button battery. 

 

1. Consumers should immediately stop using the toys and dispose of 
them. 

2. Consumers should contact Australian International Traders to arrange 
for a refund of the product. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

Consumers can contact Australian International Traders Pty Ltd by phone 
on 02 9939 7488 or email admin@aitraders.com.au 

 

Purchased from: Small independent supermarket, retail shops and milk 
bars such as IGA's, Campbells Cash & Carry, Sweetcraft, The Lolly Bug 
shop and The Professors Shop 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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